THOMAS TUCCI JR. Chairman

LUIS A. QUINTANA Vice Chairman

ELIZABETH CALABRESE JOHN COSGROVE JAMES P. DORAN JOSEPH F. ISOLA HECTOR C. LORA BRENDAN MURPHY Commissioners



GREGORY A. TRAMONTOZZI Executive Director

ALBERT LUKIN

"Protecting Public Health and the Environment"

600 Wilson Avenue, Newark, New Jersey 07105 (973) 817-5858 (973) 466-2966 fax www.pvsc.nj.gov

SECURITY & SAFETY BULLETIN PVSC PLANT TOURS SUSPENDED

The overall health and safety of our employees, visitors, agents, and guests is paramount to PVSC. As such, the significant construction ongoing throughout the facility prevents the safe accommodation of non-essential tours.

Although we place a high value on educating our visitors and guests with respect to the operations of wastewater treatment facilities, PVSC has determined that plant tours are non-essential at this time. As such, no tours will be scheduled until the current construction hazards have subsided.

Thank you for your understanding and PVSC regrets any inconvenience this creates.

Rev. May 25, 2023